
Office of the Children's Commissioner Care Monitor and Other Info

The Office of the Children Commissioners (OCC) would like children in care to tell 
them what they think in their Care Monitor survey. The results will inform their report 
to the Government and other decision makers. As with previous years could we 
promote this throughout the authority?

http://www.mycaresurvey.com/
 
Also, please note that the OCC can help children and young people in or leaving 
care, living away from home or receiving social care and also advise the 
professionals who support them, for more info please follow this link:                       
http://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/content/latest_news/content_138?utm_so
urce=OCC+E-Newsletter&utm_campaign=54593c59a2-
Newsletter_3_20149_30_2014&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_8e436d4513-
54593c59a2-169360861
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